
  OLALLA WATER SYSTEM 
    Water System Chlorination Update 
 
 

Temporary Water System Chlorination Update 
Based on recent results from ongoing water testing the RDOS is removing the 
temporary chlorination from the Olalla water system.  Residents may continue to 
notice the taste and odour of chlorine over the next couple of days until it works 
its way through the system. 
 
For further information, please contact the Public Works Department at 
250.490.4106.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Note to CivicReady users: If you were previously subscribed to the CivicReady 
system, you will automatically be migrated to Voyent Alert! beginning December 
2021. 

Sign up now for Routine and Emergency Notifications or download the Voyent Alert! 
app. 

Once you’ve registered, you are automatically signed up for emergency 
notifications. 

Get the Voyent Alert! app at the App Store or Google Play. 

For email, text, or phone notifications, get started here: https://register.voyent-alert.com 

 For more information, please visit https://voyent-alert.com/ca/community 

Please visit www.rdos.bc.ca  for more information.  
Questions? Contact us at 250-492-0237 or  
info@rdos.bc.ca and include ‘CivicReady Account’ in the subject line 

https://voyent-alert.com/ca/community/#registration
https://apps.apple.com/ca/app/voyent-alert/id1301602902
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.icesoft.voyent.vras.android&hl=en_CA&gl=US
https://register.voyent-alert.com/
https://voyent-alert.com/ca/community
https://www.rdos.bc.ca/newsandevents/civic-ready/
mailto:info@rdos.bc.ca?subject=Transition%20to%20Voyent%20Alert!

